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Warnings Unheeded Andy Brown 2016-11-05 The true story of two masscasualty incidents that occurred within days of each other at a US Air
Force base. Using the words of the people who experienced the
tragedies, the book provides in-depth look at the before, during and
after of a preventable active-shooter incident and an avoidable fatal
plane crash. The base psychiatrist knew the airman was dangerous.
“This is the kind of patient who … one day … he’s going to come back
and kill you.” Aircrews knew the rogue pilot was dangerous. “We
predicted the worst air-show disaster in history when we found out
that he was gonna fly.” Written by Andy Brown, the man who ended the
killing spree, the result of more than seven years of research. Brown
"masterfully weaves" the two stories together in a powerful narrative.
He also reveals the preparations he made that enabled him to end a
pistol-versus-rifle gunfight with a 70 yard shot from his handgun.
Part true crime, part law-enforcement biography memoir and part
military history. Warnings Unheeded is presented in an objective style
that shows what can happen when authorities become complacent, when
the precursors of violence are ignored and the lessons from history
are forgotten.
Alms David J. Downs 2016-04-15 Christianity has often understood the
death of Jesus on the cross as the sole means for forgiveness of sin.
Despite this tradition, David Downs traces the early and sustained
presence of yet another means by which Christians imagined atonement
for sin: merciful care for the poor. In Alms: Charity, Reward, and
Atonement in Early Christianity, Downs begins by considering the
economic context of almsgiving in the Greco-Roman world, a context in
which the overwhelming reality of poverty cultivated the formation of
relationships of reciprocity and solidarity. Downs then provides
detailed examinations of almsgiving and the rewards associated with it

in the Old Testament, Second Temple Judaism, and the New Testament. He
then attends to early Christian texts and authors in which a theology
of atoning almsgiving is developed-- 2 Clement, the Didache, the
Epistle of Barnabas, Polycarp, Clement of Alexandria, Origen, and
Cyprian. In this historical and theological reconstruction, Downs
outlines the emergence of a model for the atonement of sin in
Christian literature of the first three centuries of the Common Era,
namely, atoning almsgiving, or the notion that providing material
assistance to the needy cleanses or covers sin. Downs shows that early
Christian advocacy of almsgiving's atoning power is located in an
ancient economic context in which fiscal and social relationships were
deeply interconnected. Within this context, the concept of atoning
almsgiving developed in large part as a result of nascent Christian
engagement with scriptural traditions that present care for the poor
as having the potential to secure future reward, including heavenly
merit and even the cleansing of sin, for those who practice mercy.
Downs thus reveals how sin and its solution were socially and
ecclesiologically embodied, a vision that frequently contrasted with
disregard for the social body, and the bodies of the poor, in Docetic
and Gnostic Christianity. Alms, in the end, illuminates the challenge
of reading Scripture with the early church, for numerous patristic
witnesses held together the conviction that salvation and atonement
for sin come through the life, death, and resurrection of Jesus and
the affirmation that the practice of mercifully caring for the needy
cleanses or covers sin. Perhaps the ancient Christian integration of
charity, reward, and atonement has the potential to reshape
contemporary Christian traditions in which those spheres are
separated.
Regression Graphics R. Dennis Cook 2009-09-25 An exploration of
regression graphics through computer graphics. Recent developments in
computer technology have stimulated new and exciting uses for graphics
in statistical analyses. Regression Graphics, one of the first
graduate-level textbooks on the subject, demonstrates how
statisticians, both theoretical and applied, can use these exciting
innovations. After developing a relatively new regression context that
requires few scope-limiting conditions, Regression Graphics guides
readers through the process of analyzing regressions graphically and
assessing and selecting models. This innovative reference makes use of
a wide range of graphical tools, including 2D and 3D scatterplots, 3D
binary response plots, and scatterplot matrices. Supplemented by a
companion ftp site, it features numerous data sets and applied
examples that are used to elucidate the theory. Other important
features of this book include: * Extensive coverage of a relatively
new regression context based on dimension-reduction subspaces and
sufficient summary plots * Graphical regression, an iterative
visualization process for constructing sufficient regression views *

Graphics for regressions with a binary response * Graphics for model
assessment, including residual plots * Net-effects plots for assessing
predictor contributions * Graphics for predictor and response
transformations * Inverse regression methods * Access to a Web site of
supplemental plots, data sets, and 3D color displays. An ideal text
for students in graduate-level courses on statistical analysis,
Regression Graphics is also an excellent reference for professional
statisticians.
Scribes, Visionaries, and the Politics of Second Temple Judea Richard
A. Horsley 2007-01-01 Judaism and Christianity both arose in times of
empire, with roots in Persian, Hellenistic, and Roman periods. In
order to understand these religious movements, we must first
understand the history and society of these imperial cultures. In
these formative years, wisdom and apocalyptic traditions flourished as
two significant religious forms. In Scribes, Visionaries, and the
Politics of Second Temple Judea, distinguished New Testament scholar
Richard A. Horsley analyzes the function and meaning of these
religious movements within their social context, providing essential
background for the development of early Judaism and early
Christianity. It is an ideal textbook for classes on the rise of
Judaism or the Second Temple period, as well as the Dead Sea Scrolls
and Apocrypha.
Tropical Plant Science G. K. Berrie 1987
The Grace Walk Experience Steve McVey 2008-03-01 For years, Steve
McVey's Grace Walk (more than 200,000 copies sold) has inspired
Christians to leave behind a performance and fear-based faith to
embrace a faith lived in abundance and grace. Now The Grace Walk
Experience workbook helps readers move that message of hope from their
heads to their hearts as they explore eight truths that have changed
lives worldwide daily, interactive studies that reveal grace as much
more than a doctrine ways to quit "doing" for God so that He can live
through them illustrations of the wonder and miracle of faith as God
intended God's Word, salvation, and evangelism with new perspective
This excellent tool for church classes, small group discussion, and
individual study will lead believers to understand their identity in
Christ, let go of legalism, and make room for the overflowing love,
mercy, and purpose of life lived wholly in God's grace.
Queen Of Killers Shan R K 2021-02-23
Science Focus 2 Greg Rickard 2009 The Science Focus Second Edition is
the complete science package for the teaching of the New South Wales
Stage 4 and 5 Science Syllabus. The Science Focus Second Edition
package retains the identified strengths of the highly successful
First Edition and includes a number of new and exciting features,
improvements and components. The student book includes: Chapter
opening pages which include the key prescribed focus area for the
chapter and a clear distinction between essential and additional

content; Updated and revised content, photos, illustrations and
'science clip' boxes in a format that is easy to read and follow; Unit
questions under headings that are structured in a hierarchical
progression using Bloom's Revised Taxonomy; Additional questions which
include research, creative writing, investigations and internet
activities; Practical activities at the end of each unit allowing
teachers to choose when to do practical work.; Student CD which
contains an electronic version of the student book.
Slave Stealers Timothy Ballard 2018-09-04 Follow two abolitionists
who fought one of the most shockingly persistent evils of the world:
human trafficking and sexual exploitation of slaves. Told in
alternating chapters from perspectives spanning more than a century
apart, read the riveting 19th century first-hand account of Harriet
Jacobs and the modern-day eyewitness account of Timothy Ballard.
Harriet Jacobs was an African-American, born into slavery in North
Carolina in 1813. She thwarted the sexual advances of her master for
years until she escaped and hid in the attic crawl space of her
grandmother's house for seven years before escaping north to freedom.
She published an autobiography of her life, Incidents in the Life of a
Slave Girl, which was one of the first open discussions about sexual
abuse endured by slave women. She was an active abolitionist,
associated with Frederick Douglass, and, during the Civil War, used
her celebrity to raise money for black refugees. After the war, she
worked to improve the conditions of newly-freed slaves. As a former
Special Agent for the Department of Homeland Security who has seen the
horrors and carnage of war, Timothy Ballard founded a modern-day
"underground railroad" which has rescued hundreds of children from
being fully enslaved, abused, or trafficked in third-world countries.
His story includes the rescue and his eventual adoption of two young
siblings--Mia and Marky, who were born in Haiti. Section 2 features
the lives of five abolitionists, a mix of heroes from past to present,
who call us to action and teach us life lessons based on their own
experiences: Harriet Tubman--The "Conductor"; Abraham Lincoln--the
"Great Emancipator"; Little Mia--the sister who saved her little
brother; Guesno Mardy--the Haitian father who lost his son to slave
traders; and Harriet Jacobs--a teacher for us all.
Atlantic Yacht Club 1890
The Law Weekly Venbakkam C. Seshacharriar 1917
Move! Big Book WRIGHT GROUP 2010-04-05 Learn about how different
animals move.
Spanish, Grade 2 2015-03-02 Brighter Child(R) Spanish for Grade 2
helps students master beginning foreign language skills. Practice is
included for learning number words, neighborhood words, classroom
words, and more. School success starts here! Workbooks in the popular
Brighter Child(R) series are packed with plenty of fun activities that
teach a variety of essential school skills. Students will find help

for math, English and grammar, handwriting, and other important
subject areas. Each book contains full-color practice pages, easy-tofollow instructions, and an answer key.
Global Tax Fairness Thomas Pogge 2016-02-04 This book addresses
sixteen different reform proposals that are urgently needed to correct
the fault lines in the international tax system as it exists today,
and which deprive both developing and developed countries of critical
tax resources. It offers clear and concrete ideas on how the reforms
can be achieved and why they are important for a more just and
equitable global system to prevail. The key to reducing the tax gap
and consequent human rights deficit in poor countries is global
financial transparency. Such transparency is essential to curbing
illicit financial flows that drain less developed countries of capital
and tax revenues, and are an impediment to sustainable development. A
major break-through for financial transparency is now within reach.
The policy reforms outlined in this book not only advance tax justice
but also protect human rights by curtailing illegal activity and
making available more resources for development. While the reforms are
realistic they require both political and an informed and engaged
civil society that can put pressure on governments and policy makers
to act.
Introduction to Radar Using Python and MATLAB Lee Andrew (Andy)
Harrison 2019-10-31 This comprehensive resource provides readers with
the tools necessary to perform analysis of various waveforms for use
in radar systems. It provides information about how to produce
synthetic aperture (SAR) images by giving a tomographic formulation
and implementation for SAR imaging. Tracking filter fundamentals, and
each parameter associated with the filter and how each affects
tracking performance are also presented. Various radar cross section
measurement techniques are covered, along with waveform selection
analysis through the study of the ambiguity function for each
particular waveform from simple linear frequency modulation (LFM)
waveforms to more complicated coded waveforms. The text includes the
Python tool suite, which allows the reader to analyze and predict
radar performance for various scenarios and applications. Also
provided are MATLAB® scripts corresponding to the Python tools. The
software includes a user-friendly graphical user interface (GUI) that
provides visualizations of the concepts being covered. Users have full
access to both the Python and MATLAB source code to modify for their
application. With examples using the tool suite are given at the end
of each chapter, this text gives readers a clear understanding of how
important target scattering is in areas of target detection, target
tracking, pulse integration, and target discrimination.
Sin Gary A. Anderson 2009-09-29 What is sin? Is it simply wrongdoing?
Why do its effects linger over time? In this sensitive, imaginative,
and original work, Gary Anderson shows how changing conceptions of sin

and forgiveness lay at the very heart of the biblical tradition.
Spanning nearly two thousand years, the book brilliantly demonstrates
how sin, once conceived of as a physical burden, becomes, over time,
eclipsed by economic metaphors. Transformed from a weight that an
individual carried, sin becomes a debt that must be repaid in order to
be redeemed in God's eyes. Anderson shows how this ancient Jewish
revolution in thought shaped the way the Christian church understood
the death and resurrection of Jesus and eventually led to the
development of various penitential disciplines, deeds of charity, and
even papal indulgences. In so doing it reveals how these changing
notions of sin provided a spur for the Protestant Reformation. Broad
in scope while still exceptionally attentive to detail, this ambitious
and profound book unveils one of the most seismic shifts that occurred
in religious belief and practice, deepening our understanding of one
of the most fundamental aspects of human experience.
Crime Prevention Through Environmental Design Lawrence Fennelly
2013-06-19 Crime Prevention Through Environmental Design, 3e is a
vital book for anyone involved in architectural design, space
management, and urban planning. The concepts presented in this book
explain the link between design and human behavior. Understanding this
link can enable a planner to use natural environmental factors to
minimize loss and crime and to maximize productivity. This practical
guide addresses several environmental settings, including major event
facilities, small retail establishments, downtown streets, residential
areas, and playgrounds. A one-stop resource with explanations of
criminal behavior and the historical aspects of design, it teaches
both the novice and the expert in crime prevention how to use the
environment to affect human behavior in a positive manner. Fully
updated with substantial new material in each chapter Useful
illustrations describe the design and layout concepts in an easy to
understand manner Written by a well-qualified author in the field of
crime prevention
Biology of Humans Judith Goodenough 2013-01-09 Known for its unique
“Special Topic” chapters and emphasis on everyday health concerns,
theFifth Edition of Biology of Humans: Concepts, Applications, and
Issuescontinues to personalize the study of human biology with a
conversational writing style, stunning art, abundant applications, and
tools to help you develop critical-thinking skills. The authors give
you a practical and friendly introduction for understanding how their
bodies work and for preparing them to navigate today's world of
rapidly expanding—and shifting—health information. Each chapter now
opens with new “Did You Know?” questions that pique your interest with
intriguing and little-known facts about the topic that follows. The
Fifth Edition also features a new “Special Topic” chapter (1a) titled
“Becoming a Patient: A Major Decision,” which discusses how to select
a doctor and/or a hospital, how to research health conditions, and

more.
About Hebrew Manuscripts Elkan Nathan Adler 1905
The Story of Son J. R. Ward 2015-04-14 First released in the
anthology Dead After Dark, dive into this hot novella from #1 New York
Times bestselling author J.R. Ward. Available for the first time ever
as a standalone ebook, get lost in the sinful pleasures of a vampire
so obsessed with one woman, he will relinquish her blood, if only he
can have her heart... Held captive by a dark, seductive vampire with
an unworldly hunger, the beautiful Claire Stroughton fears her life as
a lawyer has irrevocably taken a turn for the worse. But when this
deeply sensual-and highly dangerous-vampire convinces Claire that his
desire for her is stronger than his lust for blood, she is compelled
to give everything up to him, body and soul...in The Story of Son.
Bridge Deck Behaviour E C Hambly 1991-07-25 This book describes the
underlying behaviour of steel and concrete bridge decks. It shows how
complex structures can be analysed with physical reasoning and
relatively simple computer models and without complicated mathematics.
Electrical Engineering Manual Ontario. Ministry of Transportation.
Electrical Engineering Section 1989
Cardiovascular Development and Congenital Malformations Michael
Artman 2008-04-15 Congenital cardiovascular malformations are the
single most common form of birth defect. Therefore a better
understanding of the mechanisms involved in both normal cardiac
development and the formation of cardiovascular structural defects is
of tremendous importance. This book brings together the leading
scientists from around the world who are actively engaged in studies
of the etiology, morphogenesis and physiology of congenital
cardiovascular diseases. A broad variety of approaches, techniques,
experimental models and studies of human genetics combine to make this
a truly outstanding and unique treatise on this pressing topic.
Cardiovascular Development and Congenital Malformations is divided
into distinct categories, each focusing on a particular aspect of
cardiovascular development. Sections are accompanied by editorial
overviews which integrate new findings and place the information into
a broader context.
Loving Anna Autumn Breeze 2014-10-05 Amelia Kurt was different. And
she knew it. That didn't stop her from loving her best friend,
Annabelle Johnson. They spent an entire summer making love, and
growing into what was promising to be the only relationship either
ever knew. Then, one day, the unexpected happens. Anna disappears. No
reason, no forwarding address, no number. She was simply gone. Eleven
years later, Anna returns. Her truth is heartbreaking but it's only
the beginning of their journey to recovery.
Spark Family Fun Chronicle Books 2019-03-05 These fun faux
matchsticks are printed with prompts and talking points that will get
loved ones laughing, connecting, and playing together. A perfect way

to liven up family gatherings and road trips, this colorful box of joy
makes an extra-sweet gift for Mother's Day or Father's Day.
Rath and Storm Peter Archer 2018-03-27 Gerrard’s Legacy A collection
of powerful magical artifacts is the only defense against the forces
of evil that are arrayed against Dominaria. Gerrard, the heir to the
Legacy, together with Sisay, captain of the flying ship Weatherlight,
has sought out many parts of the Legacy. Gerrard’s Quest Sisay has
been kidnapped by Volrath, ruler of the plane of Rath. Gerrard stands
at a crossroads. His companion is in danger, the Legacy may be lost
forever. Only he—with the loyal crew of the Weatherlight— can rescue
Sisay and recover the Legacy.
Everbound Brodi Ashton 2013-02-14 It's been two months since the dark
tunnels of the underworld came for Nikki Beckett. That night, Nikki's
boyfriend, Jack, made the ultimate sacrifice and took her place in the
Everneath for eternity - a debt that should have been hers. Every
night Jack appears in her dreams, lost and confused, and wasting away.
All Nikki wants is to save him before it's too late, but no matter how
hard she tries to reach for his hand, she can never find it. Desperate
for answers, Nikki turns to Cole, the immortal bad boy who wants to
make her his Queen - and the one person least likely to help. But it
seems Nikki has touched his heart, and surprisingly, Cole agrees to
help in the only way he can - by taking Nikki to the Everneath
himself. As they descend into the heart of the Everneath Nikki and
Cole discover that their journey will be more difficult than they'd
anticipated, and more deadly. Nikki vows to stop at nothing to save
Jack - even if it means making an incredible sacrifice of her own…
Manual of Home Health Nursing Procedures Robyn Rice 2000 CD-ROM
contains full text for all the procedures available in the manual.
Files are provided both as fully formatted Word 6.0 (.doc) documents
and as text-only documents (.txt).
Giphantia CHARLES-FRANCOIS. TIPHAIGNE DE LA ROCHE 2019-11-28
Tiphaigne de la Roche (1722-74) was a French physician and author. He
was born in Montebourg in the Cotentin Peninsula of Normandy in northwest France, studied medicine at the University of Caen and began
practicising as a physician in 1744. His novels, written for the most
part anonymously, take place in the wake of two of the 18th century's
great philosophical movements of Rationalism and Illuminism, and often
combine scientific considerations with cabalistic, magical and
alchemical ones. He is noted for anticipating many social and
scientific inventions including photography, synthetic food and
television. This work was first published in 1760 and the title in the
original French, Giphantie, is an anagram of the author's given name.
Reprinted from the English translation of 1761.
Three By Echenoz Jean Echenoz 2014-06-03 A single volume that gathers
together three of the most remarkable novels from Jean Echenoz, the
“most distinctive French voice of his generation” (The Washington

Post), Three by Echenoz demonstrates the award-winning author’s
extraordinary versatility and elegant yet playful style at its finest.
“A parodic thriller sparkling with wit” (L’Humanité), Big Blondes
probes our universal obsession with fame as a television documentary
producer tries to track down a renowned singer who has mysteriously
disappeared. A darkly comedic, noir-style tour de force, it finally
answers the age-old question: do blondes have more fun? “Fluid, never
forced…like a garment that fits beautifully even inside-out” (Elle),
Piano brings Dante’s Inferno to contemporary Paris, following Max
Delmarc, a concert pianist suffering from paralyzing stage fright and
alchoholism, as he meets his untimely death and descends through
purgatory—part luxury hotel, part minimum-security prison—into a
modern vision of hell. Running is “a small wonder of writing and
humanity” (L’Express)—a portrait of the legendary Czech athlete Emil
Zátopek, who became a national hero, winning three gold medals at the
1952 Helsinki Olympics even as he was compelled to face the unyielding
realities of life under an authoritarian regime.
Public Administration: Concepts and Cases Richard Stillman 2012-08-01
PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION: CONCEPTS AND CASES offers a unique and highly
regarded framework in which conceptual readings are paired with
contemporary case studies that reflect real-world examples of
administrative work, as well as new thinking and developments in the
field. Case studies and examples cover topics such as the Columbia
space shuttle disaster, the shootings at Columbine High School, and
the war in Iraq making it easy to engage students in the readings.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product
description or the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.
The Flying Circus Of Physics With Answers Jearl Walker 2008-07-30
This new version now contains answers to all the over 600 stimulating
questions. Walker covers the entirety of naked-eye physics by
exploring problems of the everyday world. He focuses on the flight of
Frisbees, sounds of thunder, rainbows, sand dunes, soap bubbles, etc.,
and uses such familiar objects as rubber bands, eggs, tea pots, and
Coke bottles. Many references to outside sources guide the way through
the problems. Now the inclusion of answers provides immediate
feedback, making this an extraordinary approach in applying all of
physics to problems of the real world.· Hiding Under the Covers,
Listening for the Monsters· The Walrus Speaks of Classical Mechanics·
Heat Fantasies and Other Cheap Thrills of the Night· The Madness of
Stirring Tea· She Comes in Colors Everywhere· The Electrician's Evil
and the Ring's Magic· The Walrus Has His Last Say and Leaves Us
Assorted Goodies
The Prism City Carrie Whitethorne 2019-07-08 The third and final
installment in the Kingdoms of Oz series. The gloves are off. The
board is set.The Witches of Oz are prepared to fight. It's a race to

the city as Ellana, Fallon, and Nox work to keep their enemy from
taking over. Has she done enough to prove her good intentions, or will
the people of Oz rally to help her defeat the witch that has caused
years of misery?Lions, archers, and magical powers will combine. but
to what end?
Spectrum Writing, Grade 4 2014-08-15 Spectrum(R) Writing for grade 4
guides students through each step of the writing process as they write
paragraphs, personal narratives, fiction stories, how-to instructions,
descriptive comparisons, research reports, persuasive letters, and
more. Spectrum(R) Writing workbooks guide students as they write for a
variety of purposes, including writing to tell a story, writing to
provide information, and writing to state an opinion. Lessons support
current state standards. Step-by-step instructions help with planning,
drafting, revising, proofreading, and sharing writing. A Writer’s
Handbook reinforces grammar and language skills, and a complete Answer
Key is included. Engaging, open-ended writing projects combined with
standards-based learning make these workbooks an essential resource
for school success. Spectrum(R), the best-selling workbook series, is
proud to provide quality educational materials that support your
students’ learning achievement and success.
GED Math Book 2020 and 2021 2020-06 Test Prep Books' GED Math Book
2020 and 2021: GED Mathematics Preparation 2020-2021 with 2 Complete
Practice Tests [3rd Edition] Made by Test Prep Books experts for test
takers trying to achieve a great score on the math section of the GED
exam. This study guide includes: Quick Overview Find out what's inside
this guide! Test-Taking Strategies Learn the best tips to help
overcome your exam! Introduction Get a thorough breakdown of what the
test is and what's on it! Mathematics Learn everything you need to
know to master the math section! Practice Questions Practice makes
perfect! Detailed Answer Explanations Figure out where you went wrong
and how to improve! Disclaimer: GED(R) is a registered trademark of
the American Council on Education (ACE) and administered exclusively
by GED Testing Service LLC under license. This material is not
endorsed or approved by ACE or GED Testing Service. Studying can be
hard. We get it. That's why we created this guide with these great
features and benefits: Practice Test Questions: We want to give you
the best practice you can find. That's why the Test Prep Books
practice questions are as close as you can get to the actual
mathematics section of the GED test. Answer Explanations: Every single
problem is followed by an answer explanation. We know it's frustrating
to miss a question and not understand why. The answer explanations
will help you learn from your mistakes. That way, you can avoid
missing it again in the future. Test-Taking Strategies: A test taker
has to understand the material that is being covered and be familiar
with the latest test taking strategies. These strategies are necessary
to properly use the time provided. They also help test takers complete

the test without making any errors. Test Prep Books has provided the
top test-taking tips. Customer Service: We love taking care of our
test takers. We make sure that you interact with a real human being
when you email your comments or concerns. Anyone planning to take this
exam should take advantage of this Test Prep Books study guide.
Purchase it today to receive access to: GED Math review materials GED
Math practice questions Test-taking strategies
Gender, Generations, and Communism in Central and Eastern Europe and
Beyond Anna Artwi?ska 2020-07-17 Communism in twentieth-century Europe
is predominantly narrated as a totalitarian movement and/or regime.
This book aims to go beyond this narrative and provide an alternative
framework to describe the communist past. This reframing is possible
thanks to the concepts of generation and gender, which are used in the
book as analytical categories in an intersectional overlap. The
publication covers twentieth-century Poland, Czechoslovakia/Czech
Republic, the Soviet Union/Russia, former Yugoslavia, Turkish
communities in West Germany, Italy, and Cuba (as a comparative point
of reference). It provides a theoretical frame and overview chapters
on several important gender and generation narratives about communism,
anticommunism, and postcommunism. Its starting point is the belief
that although methodological reflection on communism, as well as on
generations and gender, is conducted extensively in contemporary
research, the overlapping of these three terms is still rare. The main
focus in the first part is on methodological issues. The second part
features studies which depict the possibility of generational-gender
interpretations of history. The third part is informed by biographical
perspectives. The last part shows how the problem of generations and
gender is staged via the medium of literature and how it can be
narrated.
Charity Gary A. Anderson 2013-08-27 In this reappraisal of charity in
the biblical tradition, Anderson argues that the poor constituted the
privileged place where Jews and Christians met God. He shows how
charity affirms the goodness of the created order; the world was
created through charity and therefore rewards it.
The Australian Millionaire's Love-Child Robyn Grady 2008-07-01 Sophie
Gruebella is happy with her single life— until she overhears her
friends discussing why she's still single! Could this be why she falls
into bed with a man who's her complete opposite? Cooper Smith is as
driven as he's drop-dead gorgeous! Cooper has life all planned out and
his night with Sophie was amazing, but—on mutual agreement—not to be
repeated. Three months later: the stick has turned pink. Sophie's
expecting…and Cooper has just proposed a shotgun marriage….
A Tribute to a Beloved Lady Christina Bush 2007-11-30 I lost my dear
mother to stomach cancer in 1994. Before she passed away she made a
request to me that I some day take her poetry and my works of art and
put them together for the world to see. This book has been created in

her memory and honor. She was a remarkable lady and a wonderful
mother. I hope her words touch and inspire all who read them.
Ellison Wonderland Harlan Ellison 2014-04-29 Tales of terror and
wonder from a winner of the Nebula, Hugo, Edgar, Bram Stoker, and many
other awards. Originally published in 1962 and updated in later
decades with a new introduction, Ellison Wonderland contains sixteen
masterful stories from the author’s early career. This collection
shows a vibrant young writer with a wide?ranging imagination,
ferocious creative energy, devastating wit, and an eye for the
wonderful and terrifying and tragic. Among the gems are “All the
Sounds of Fear,” “The Sky Is Burning,” “The Very Last Day of a Good
Woman,” and “In Lonely Lands.” Though they stand tall on their own
merits, they also point the way to the sublime stories that followed
soon after and continue to come even now, more than fifty years later.
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